
 

“Neighbor to Neighbor” 

March 16, 2020 

Greetings, SAU #19 Parents and Guardians, 

 In response to the Covid-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak, the Goffstown Network, also known as the 
“Food Pantry”, has developed a plan to meet the needs of children and families. 

1. Children’s food bags are ready for pick-up at the Food Pantry: 

Hours:     Tuesdays, 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
               Fridays, 8:30-10:30 a.m.  
 
Location:  7 North Mast Road, Goffstown 

2. If you are ill or suffering from any symptoms of cold or flu, do not come to the pantry. Please 
call (497-3433) and leave a message with your name and contact number.  We are an all-
volunteer organization, so please be patient.  We will return your call and make alternate 
arrangements to ensure you get the help you need. 
 

3. If your family needs food in addition to the child-centered food bag items, we will do our best 
to help.  You will need to visit the Food Pantry during the regular hours of Wednesday evenings, 
6:00-7:30 p.m. and Saturday mornings, 10:00-11:30 a.m.  Once again, if you cannot make it in, 
call the pantry at (497-3433) and leave a message. 
 

4. For your safety, and to protect those around you, we highly recommend you follow all CDC 
guidelines regarding personal care: wash your hands thoroughly and often; use hand sanitizer; 
keep your hands away from your face; sneeze into your sleeve; keep  distance between you and 
any sick person, clean often-used surfaces daily.  Visit www.cdc.gov/coronavirus for more 
information. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Sullivan, Goffstown Network President 


